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As part of our 'Understanding The World' curriculum, this week we have begun reading 'Here 
We Are' by Oliver Jeffers. The children have been participating in fantastic discussions about 
many of themes within the book such as planets, animals and humans. We will continue to 
work with this book for a little while to introduce where Jersey is in the planet, the solar 
system, talking about the land and the sea as well as consolidating lots of topic specific 
vocabulary. During 'Drawing Club' the children will have the chance to think about what they 
would like to include in their own planet and have a go at drawing what this might look like.  
 
In the meadow this week, the children have been very helpful collecting litter have sorting 
things they had found into natural vs. unnatural buckets. At the woods we created magic 
wands, finding our own sticks and decorating these with natural resources. Over the coming 
weeks, we are hoping to make bird feeders. Although it's not strictly 'the season' - please help 
us with this by collecting pinecones and bringing them into nursery by Wednesday 
26th March, thank you.  
 
Please remember to regularly check your child's Tapestry journal where their learning is being 
updated weekly. This week you will have seen that the children are becoming more and more 
confident to agree and disagree with each other as part of our whole school commitment to 
Oracy. Many of us are beginning to be able to explain why they agree or disagree. Please help 
your child to expand on their ideas by encouraging them to reason 'why' they feel a certain 
way.  
 



 

Have a lovely weekend, we can't wait to hear what the children have been doing during our 
group time on Monday! 
 

Miss Fage and the Nursery Team 🙂
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